
Congratulations to our 

Year 7 and Year 10 

netball teams who won at 

their fixtures this week! 

Well done to Year 7 who 

had the best attendance 

last week at 96%! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catering feedback/queries: catering@nhsg.org.uk

Parent Pay queries: finance@nhsg.org.uk

Eligibility for free school meals: https://pps.lgfl.org.uk

29.01.25

• YR 9 OPTIONS EVENING

05.02.25

• YR 13 PARENTS’ EVENING 
(VIRTUAL)

07.02.25

• NSPCC NUMBER DAY

12.02.25

• 6TH FORM WELLBEING 
CONFERENCE

14.02.25 

• WINTERFEST

17TH – 21ST FEB

• HALF TERM

24.02.25 

• INSET DAY: SCHOOL CLOSED TO 
STUDENTS

Welcome to our newly updated parental bulletin! 
 
This week, we were delighted to host our Year 11 Parents' Evening, 
where we welcomed many of you to meet with your daughter's 
teachers. With less than 12 teaching weeks remaining until the start 
of the examination series, these conversations were well-timed and 
are crucial in supporting our students’ progress during this pivotal 
period.  

To provide additional support in these final weeks, some Year 11 
students will be required to attend extra study sessions during Period 
7. Letters regarding these sessions will be sent out this week, 
detailing the arrangements. We strongly encourage your daughter to 
make the most of these opportunities to consolidate her learning and 
build confidence ahead of the exams. 

Additionally, all examination students will soon receive their Exam 
Statement of Entries. Please ensure your daughter carefully checks 
the details to confirm that everything is as expected.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Best wishes, 
Mrs M Hayden | Headteacher 
Mrs M Collins | Senior Deputy Headteacher 


